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The M-NCPPC Prince George’s County Planning Department is providing information to 
the development community regarding a new online application and development 
tracking portal. Our DAMS system will soon be replaced by DARTS (Development 
Application Review and Tracking System).  
 
 
DARTS will streamline the development process by allowing easy online application 
submittals where applicants will be able to upload files and plans, receive review 
comments and view the current status of their projects in one easy location. 
Implementation is expected to begin toward the end of June 2025.  
 
 
For questions, please contact Sherri Conner, Acting Development Review Planning 
Division Chief, at sherri.conner@ppd.mncppc.org.    
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